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Bath Heritage Watchdog 

Enforcement Report 
 

DATE:    16 March 2014 

 

ADDRESS:   4 Cheap Street, Bath 

 

BUSINESS:   Burger King 

 

LISTING GRADE:  II 

 

REASON FOR REPORT: Unauthorised Signage & Repainted Shopfront 

 

*************************************************************************** 

We are reporting this case for the following reasons:- 

 

 Installation of unauthorised signage 

 

 Unauthorised repainting of shopfront 

 

Application 13/03174/AR was withdrawn on 3 October 2013.  The signage installed is a 

variation on that proposed in that application.  No listed building application has been 

submitted which is required for both the signage (which appears to be illuminated) and the 

repainting from red to black. 

 

Below are current photos. 

 

Please provide us with the case reference in due course. 
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